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Thursday 9th April 2020

RE: Newsletter
Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to a very different newsletter! We felt it important to touch base with you all as these last three weeks feel like they have gone on for a very long time! 

We’d like to share with you how proud we are of our school community during these challenging days. The vulnerable children and those of Key Workers who have been attending our ‘Maintaining Educational Provision Club’ have been an absolute credit to their parents and carers. A real joy to be around. Another thank you too those parents who are working so hard in your vast range of Key Worker Roles- this crisis is really reinforcing the messages about the great many crucial jobs in our society. Thank you also to those of you also who have supported our effort by finding alternative provision whenever possible to help keep everyone as safe as possible- we know how difficult it is for everyone, but it is greatly appreciated! 

To our parents who have been working their socks off to home educate, keep a home running, work from home, and maintain some quality family time or any combination of the above- we praise you too, it is no easy task, and if you are finding the time to read this letter then we think you’re doing pretty well! Lastly a big thank you to all our staff who have been incredible- even those who have not been available to work on site have been volunteering to do what they can do from home. 

Launching today, we would like to set regular KSS challenges. The first is going to run over the next two weeks: We challenge you to ‘Get Creative over Easter’. 

We would like you to take a photo of your child’s/family’s best craft project over this Easter break. It could be a bonnet, a card, picture, model… anything goes! 

Email your picture to ksschallenge@kirkstallss.net before 10am on Thursday 23rd April. We will then share the gallery on our school Website by the end of the day on Friday. Enjoy being crafty- we can’t wait to see your handy work!

A new challenge will be set weekly from Thursday 23rd onwards- the challenge will be shared on our twitter account. However, if you cannot access twitter don’t worry- you can view the twitter newsfeed on our home page of the school website!

Most teachers are updating their page once a week, so please check back regularly. We initially uploaded lots of extra materials onto the web pages that you could access and dip in and out of them, however as time is going on staff are adding additional work and ideas to the pages regularly, provided they are well enough to do so. 

From Friday 24th April onwards we will be providing an opportunity for a parent or carer to pick up an additional pack of work for their child to complement the online work provided. These will be made available in a large plastic box- placed on the picnic bench just inside the school grounds. The packs will be placed in order of simplest to most difficult (front to back) and contain a range of activities per pack (maths, English, colouring, puzzles etc). Please only handle the packs you need and only take one pack per child. If you arrive at the same time as other adults- we ask that you maintain safe distancing from all other individuals, and vacate the school grounds as soon as you have the packs required. We will attempt to monitor and keep up with demand for the packs, however please be patient if they run out- and kindly inform a member of staff in school- we will do our best to provide resources promptly. The boxes will be placed in the playground daily from Friday 24th April. 

We are missing our pupils, their families and our own staff team greatly- however we know this time is necessary to help flatten the curve, and we are sure it will make the reunion more of an occasion to look forward to once schools reopen (hopefully in the not-too distant future.)

In order to keep up to date with the latest school news, please follow our school twitter account, our twitter handle is @kssprimary- the latest tweets are also displayed on the home page of our website. 

We hope you have chance to rest, relax and be happy together in your households this Easter. 

Thinking of you all and wishing you the best,

Steven Viles

Headteacher
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